
SOMETHING WONDERFUL 
Those who made Footsteps in Faith to the 
MU Festival in Benwell encountered 
‘Something Wonderful’ 

“It was exactly what the title said -something wonderful did happen in Benwell 
today and I suspect will continue to happen!!  Everyone was friendly and helpful!” 
 (A Mothers’ Union member) 
 

“What a wonderful day, meeting and sharing with some very special people. 
Thank you Newcastle MU and all at Benwell”    
(June Houghton, our York Provincial President) 
 

There is a buzz around the Diocese about the day. See what the Diocesan 

communications team wrote about it on their website: 

www.newcastle.anglican.org  – find it under ‘Latest News’ – Celebrating 

Something Wonderful at the MU Diocesan Festival.  

You can also read more about it on our own website: www.munewcastle.org.uk  

under News and Events. 
 

Our next MU gathering is ‘Footsteps in Faith’ in Morpeth at St George’s 

URC on Friday 30th August. All information is on our website. See you there. 
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